
Letter of motivation for joining the executive committee of WFHSS  

WFHSS Executive Committee  
Dear Members of the WFHSS Executive Committee, 

I am writing to express my sincere interest in joining the executive committee of the World Federation 
for Hospital Sterilization Sciences (WFHSS). With a strong background in  CSSD management and have 
more than 25 year  experience , coupled with my passion for advancing sterilization science and 
improving healthcare standards, I am eager to contribute to the mission and goals of WFHSS. 

Throughout my career, I have been dedicated to promoting the highest standards of infection control 
and sterilization practices. My experience as Sr Manager CSSD and founder of CSSD training program in 
Pakistan, where I was responsible for day by day quality work in CSSD promoted CSSD diploma and 
certifications locally and Internationally ( CRCST, CBSPDT ) and now I completed my paper work to get 
Affiliation with HealthCare university to Start BD training program in CSSD (bachelor in CSSD Technology 
first time in Pakistan and  Asia, this has equipped me with the knowledge and skills necessary to 
effectively support the objectives of WFHSS. I have consistently demonstrated a commitment to 
excellence, innovation, and collaboration in all my professional endeavors. 

I am particularly drawn to WFHSS's mission of fostering global cooperation and sharing best practices in 
sterilization sciences. I believe that by working together, we can overcome challenges and make 
significant advancements in this critical field. My goal is to bring my expertise and enthusiasm to the 
executive committee, contributing to the development of strategic initiatives, educational programs, 
and policy advocacy efforts that will benefit both our members and the broader healthcare community. 

In addition to my professional qualifications, I possess strong leadership, communication, and 
organizational skills. I have successfully led multidisciplinary teams, managed complex projects, and 
established productive relationships with stakeholders at all levels. These experiences have honed my 
ability to navigate diverse perspectives, build consensus, and drive positive change. 

I am excited about the opportunity to join the WFHSS executive committee and collaborate with 
esteemed colleagues who share my dedication to advancing sterilization sciences. Together, I am 
confident that we can make a lasting impact on the quality and safety of healthcare worldwide. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of contributing to the 
important work of WFHSS and helping to shape the future of our field. 

Sincerely, 

Sarfaraz Ghulam  

Sr, Manger CSSD  

Board Member of WFHSS  

Head of PSSA and HSPA Chapter Pakistan  


